
Dear FALA parents & guardians,							

I am organizing a pen pal exchange program with a school in France. This will be a great opportunity for students enrolled in French classes at FALA to correspond with students taking English classes in France. They will improve their French and get to know more about the French culture. 
I know the students' teacher very well and went to class with her when I studied English in France. 
The correspondence will be done in class via a website called Edmodo. It is a website that allows students to sign up for an account by simply creating a username and password. I will monitor the message exchange since I need to approve each message on the website before it is sent. 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns

Thank you,
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Nadège Neta (Nneta@flagarts.com)
French Teacher
Flagstaff Arts and Leadership Academy

